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My name is Lilah Grace and I am a student at Lewis and Clark Montessori Charter 

School.  

I learned today that we may not be able to move to a new school due to this 

proposed senate bill. I don't understand the senate bill but I do understand losing my 

school family and support system due to the passing of this bill. 

I like going here and feel safe at Lewis and Clark Montessori Charter School. I'd like 

my brother to go to school with me here too, he's 6 and has Down syndrome. Please 

vote no and help us keep our school family together. 

Love, 

Lilah Grace 


